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On Behalf of
The Latin American Bilateral Trade Initiative -LABTI,

& the City of Toronto,
Deputy Mayor Michael Thompson, Chair of LABTI

extends his appreciation to

Christian Mauricio Rodriguez Anzola

Consul General of Colombia

For your time, talent and expertise you have given to the LABTI Steering
Committee. We thank you for your generosity, dedication and commitment to

helping make LABTI the huge success it is today.

Best wishes for continued success.

/M/ M/
/DeputyMayor, Michael “Thompson
City of Toronto
July 9, 2019




